Rachael Pull

From: Kebbell, Lucy <Lucy.Kebbell@airways.co.nz>
Sent: Monday, 10 September 2012 4:28 p.m.

To: Rachael Pull

Cc: Meyer, John

Subject: Wanganui - roll over of designation

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Rachael,

| refer to your letter of 22 May and confirm that Airways does wish to roll over its designation (no D45) on existing
terms.

On this basis | don’t know if it’s necessary to complete Form 18 but to provide you with further information | advise
as follows (following the questions in Form 18):

( 1. Site description —same as currently set out

The purpose of the designation is for the provision of Air Navigation Services

3. No conditions/restrictions apply — my understanding is that the designation is to ensure we are consulted
with regard to operations at the airport.

4. Adverse effects — as there are no change to existing operation we consider there are no or minimal adverse
effects.

5. With respect to relevant planning documents, Airways maintains a process of regular monitoring and review

of these documents.

Alternatives — N/A

The designation is necessary to assist with the on-going operation of the Airport.

Resource consents — N/A

We consider that the only party affected is the Airport Company.

10. We have consulted with the Airport Company and they are comfortable with the designation remaining in
place.

)
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Please feel free to contact me if you require any further information.

( Kind regards,

I Lucy Kebbell
Corporate Solicitor

Level 26, Majestic Centre, 100 Willis Street
PO Box 294, Wellington, New Zealand
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